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August 20, 2012




Dear Anne Sullivan:

[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Haris Jakupi and I am a senior at Peoria High School. Currently, I am enrolled in a class called “Criminal Justice” and I will be taking “Law Enforcement” next semester. Also, I am highly interested in becoming a CIA special agent because I love protecting people and get them out of harm’s way. I decided to take this class to see if CIA is the field for me. I am applying for a job as an intern at your practice and would like to know if there are any possibilities. I would love to work with you and see what the criminal field is like.


I would appreciate the chance to get an interview with you or whoever the hiring personnel is. I will be contacting you shortly to see if there is an opening as an intern or you perhaps may call me at 623-251-9536 I have attached my resume for you to review and thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Haris Jakupi
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